
 
 
 

NEW NZX EQUITY INDICES METHODOLOGY 

 

10 April 2012. As previously announced on 19 March 2012: 
• The methodology for the NZX 50 index is moving to a pure free float methodology, 
• A new liquidity requirement is being added to the NZX Equity Indices Methodology, and 
• The NZX 20 Index is to be launched on 23 April 2012. 

 
As a result of those changes, please find attached the updated NZX Equity Indices Methodology. 
This Methodology will be in effect from the June 2012 index review and will replace the current 
NZX Equity Indices Methodology that is dated August 2010. 
 
Attached to this announcement is also a document that has a comparison between the August 
2010 Methodology and the June 2012 Methodology. The differences between the June 2012 and 
August 2010 Methodology documents are highlighted in red. 
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Changes to the NZX Equity Indices in no way reflect an opinion on any NZX Listed Issuer - they 
are determined solely by the NZX. 
 
NZX i-search subscribers receive the full NZX Index Quarterly Review Memo via the i-search 
platform. For more information about the i-search product please phone (04) 495 2810 or email 
data@nzx.com  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Rowan Macrae 
NZX Limited 
E-mail: rowan.macrae@nzx.com 
Phone: 04-4962874  
Mobile: 0274-727599 


